Mount Pearl Tennis Club Meeting Minutes - October 23™ 2016 @745pm

In attendance: Thomas Hawkins, Stefan Jones, Meagan Condon, Mark Spurrell, Dustin Cole
AGM date set for: November 20" 6pm.
Dustin will mount the AED machine on the left hand side of the main entrance door.

Thank you to Mark, Dustin and Thomas who helped take down the nets for the season. Also thanks to
Lenny and Zach for removing the windscreens.

The city will provide some new windscreens to go the full height of the fence on courts 4-6. They are also
fixing the broken corner on the fireplace and repairing/cleaning the brick. We requested a bench for the
shower rooms, gutter repair, repair/replace outside garbage bin and to chain bleachers to the fence.

Dustin attended a meeting in the spring with the City; they were asking if community sports had any
ideas for the Smallwood Drive complex that is to be built. We have not sent in any ideas or input to date.
Thomas will ask at the next Sport Alliance meeting if they are still accepting ideas. If so we can submit an
idea that would include tennis in some capacity at the complex.

Meeting Adjourned 8:15pm



